
 
 
 
 
Deputy Housemistress  
January 2025, an earlier start date could be accommodated. 
 
Applications are invited from teaching or non-teaching staff to join the pastoral team as 
residential Deputy Housemistress. The successful candidate, in conjunction with the 
Housemistress, will be responsible for the pastoral care and welfare of pupils aged 11-18. 
 
Tudor Hall is a girls’ boarding school with a strong sense of community. Our pupils 
consistently achieve excellent results in public examinations and across the co-curriculum.  
   
Full details of the post can be obtained from the School website. 
 
To apply send a covering letter addressed to the Deputy Head Pastoral, Mrs Kate Simlett 
summarising your suitability for the post along with a completed application form to 
recruitment@tudorhallschool.com. 
 
Applications will be assessed in order of receipt. Please apply as soon as possible 

and not later than 13:00 Wednesday 24th September 2025. Interviews will take 

place no later than 14 days after the closing date. 

All staff share responsibility for safeguarding and promoting the welfare of the children and 
applicants must be willing to undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post, 
including checks with past employers and enhanced disclosure through the Disclosure and 
Barring Service. 
 
Tudor Hall is committed to providing a mutually respectful, safe and happy environment, 
where everyone can thrive and meet their full potential and where diversity is celebrated. 
 
Tudor Hall 
Wykham Park 
Banbury 
Oxfordshire  
OX16 9UR 
Tel: 01295 263434 
www.tudorhallschool.com 
 

http://www.tudorhallschool.com/

